
From: Wayne Bankert
To: Lorne Prescott; Eric Lane; Chris Clark
Subject: Fwd: Bird Netting for G and 10
Date: Wednesday, November 21, 2018 9:53:34 AM

All,
See Taylor’s e-mail below regarding the nets.

Wayne P. Bankert
Piceance Reg. & Env. Manager
Laramie Energy, LLC
760 Horizon Drive Suite 101
Grand Junction CO 81506
O: 970-812-5310
C: 970-985-5383
wbankert@laramie-energy.com

Begin forwarded message:

From: Taylor Elm - DNR <taylor.elm@state.co.us>
Date: November 21, 2018 at 9:43:09 AM MST
To: Wayne Bankert <wbankert@laramie-energy.com>
Subject: Re: FW: Bird Netting for G and 10

Sounds like a good plan. If I don't hear from my folks by next week, I'll just prepare a
letter from me to Dave K. making it official that we approve of the sundry request. 

Have a great Thanksgiving. 

Taylor Elm
Regional Energy Liaison
Northwest Region

P 970.255.6180  |  C 970.986.9767
711 Independent Ave., Grand Junction, CO 81505
taylor.elm@state.co.us  |  cpw.state.co.us

On Tue, Nov 20, 2018 at 4:07 PM Wayne Bankert <wbankert@laramie-
energy.com> wrote:

Thanks Taylor.

Yes, I did submit the Form 4’s.

 

My guys asked to pull the nets back after the first heavy  snow
because it was so wet they were concerned the nets were going to
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get damaged. I gave them the go ahead based assumption we
supposedly had approval through the OXY acquisition.  I would
like to get a resolution one way or the other so we can stay in
compliance.

 

 

 

 

Wayne Bankert | Regulatory & Environmental Manager

Laramie-email 760 Horizon Drive., STE 101
Grand Junction, CO 81506
wbankert@laramie-energy.com
Direct: 970.812.5310
Cell: 970.985.5383

 

 

From: Taylor Elm - DNR <taylor.elm@state.co.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 3:55 PM
To: Wayne Bankert <wbankert@Laramie-Energy.com>
Subject: Re: FW: Bird Netting for G and 10

 

Wayne, 

 

I don't think there's any concerns with these requests, but I'm having
trouble getting our internal team to take a look and sign off (hunting
seasons and holiday week I guess). Have these Form4s been submitted
to COGCC yet? 

 

I can email Dave Kubeczko and let him know we're good with the
request, then we can get a formal letter for our files, if necessary. I'm
just wondering if time is becoming an issue with getting them taken
care of before a big storm hits up there? 
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Thanks,

 

Taylor Elm

Regional Energy Liaison

Northwest Region

P 970.255.6180  |  C 970.986.9767

711 Independent Ave., Grand Junction, CO 81505

taylor.elm@state.co.us  |  cpw.state.co.us

 

 

On Thu, Nov 8, 2018 at 2:58 PM Wayne Bankert <wbankert@laramie-
energy.com> wrote:

Taylor,

Just to give you a little lead time, attached are the sundries for the
two ponds we were discussing.

Thanks

 

 

Wayne Bankert | Regulatory & Environmental Manager

Laramie-email 760 Horizon Drive., STE 101
Grand Junction, CO 81506
wbankert@laramie-energy.com
Direct: 970.812.5310
Cell: 970.985.5383
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